
From: Chris Acev [mailto:CAcev@lhdunitedvoice.org]  

Sent: Wednesday, 4 January 2017 11:16 AM 
To: Chambers - Johns C 

Subject: RE: AM2015/6 - Education awards - annual leave  

 
Dear Commissioner, 
 
The United Voice, Liquor & Hospitality Division, currently has no members covered by the Higher 
Education Industry-General Staff-Award 2010 and so does not anticipate participating in the 
proposed mediation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chris Acev 
LIQUOR & HOSPITALITY DIVISION 
United Voice 
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